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Ref: APNS/2012/101    May 30, 2012 

 

To: The Publishers, 

All Punjab Based Publications 

 

Sub: New Advertisement Policy of Punjab 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Chief Minister, Punjab, Mian Shahbaz Sharif has 

approved the revised Provincial Advertising Policy on the request of the APNS. The 

amendments to the Policy were prepared by a Joint Committee of the APNS and the 

DGPR. We expect that with implementation of the new Policy, the problems faced by the 

Punjab based publications especially, regional members will be addressed to a certain 

extent.  

 

We enclose herewith a brief outline of new Advertising Policy for your information and 

request you to kindly monitor its implementation and inform the APNS accordingly so 

that in case of non-implementation the Government of the Punjab may be approached. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Masood Hamid ) 

Secretary General 

       APNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


